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Lemos, June

From: Sam Waldman <tesarola@mcn.org>
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2020 7:22 PM
To: Lemos, June
Subject: Marine Center Comment
Attachments: Note to F.B. City Council.docx

Hi June, 
     If you would read this at the upcoming budget meeting I'd be most appreciative. Thanks much. 
  Sam 



2/15/20 

Members of the Board, 

 The Noyo Center for Marine Science is such a welcome and necessary addition to life on 
the Coast that, rather than considering reducing its funding, one would expect you to consider 
increasing it. 

 Two points I'd like to make: 

 1.  The Center is pivotal in the effort to revitalize the abalone population, not to mention 
the entire population of the kelp forest. 

 2.  For me, personally, it's been the single local environmental organization that's 
educated me about the natural world. It's also one that gives me a chance to support a local 
group that's actively engaged in a creative response to one of our particular coastal challenges - 
healing and protecting the ocean's ecosystem. 

 Thank you for your time. 

 

        Sam Waldman 

        Architect 
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Lemos, June

From: Sarah Hameed <sarah.o.hameed@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 11:25 PM
To: Lemos, June
Subject: Support for Noyo Center Funding
Attachments: Letter to Fort Bragg City Council 2020-02-18.pdf

Dear Ms. Lemos, 
 
Please find a letter from the Cordell Marine Sanctuary Foundation to the members of the Fort Bragg 
City Council regarding funding for the Noyo Center for Marine Science attached. I hope you will be 
able to share our letter with the City Council as they consider a vote on this issue in March. 
 
Thank you so much for your time! 
 
Kind regards, 
Sarah Hameed, President 
Cordell Marine Sanctuary Foundation 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
18 February 2020 
 
Fort Bragg City Council 
 
 
Dear respected Council Members, 
 
On behalf of the Cordell Marine Sanctuary Foundation, we applaud your city 
and citizens for the past support of the Noyo Center for Marine Science. The 
center has served countless students, educators and tourists as an 
important source of unique and extremely important information about the 
world’s oceans and its great creatures. The efforts of the center and staff 
are more important now than ever. The changing nature of the sea and the 
world-wide climate that affects us and our children cannot be 
overemphasized. Your Noyo Center plays a vital role in raising public 
awareness about marine life. 
 
We place a great deal of value on public education – it is a focus of our work 
to support Cordell Bank National Marine Sanctuary. 
 
Given our marine conservation objectives, we fully support maintaining the 
city’s funding for the Noyo Center. Fort Bragg’s citizens overwhelmingly 
approved the additional tax with the understanding that these funds would 
be used to develop the Noyo Center of Marine Sciences as a premier visitor 
attraction. We agree with them – it will be a sound investment in your 
community, and will serve scores of citizens, guests and our children’s 
futures admirably. We commend your insights and goodwill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sarah O. Hameed, President 
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